
The special meeting of the Newbury Township Trustees was called to order at 7:00 PM 

with Glen Quigley, Jan Blair and Bill Skomrock in attendance. 

Discussion regarding 2017 Newbury Township road projects. 

Road Superintendent Doug Zimperman reported that since the Kiwanis Lake Chip and 

Seal project is priority three he would like to see it postponed until a future date so other 

projects could be completed in 2017. 

Jan Blair moved and Bill Skomrock seconded with a unanimous vote to postpone the 

chip/seal and prioritize projects such as additional guard rail replacement, Music Street 

hill repair, Pekin Road repairs and a joint project with Auburn Township. 

The meeting adjourned at 7:35PM with a motion from Jan Blair, 2nd by Bill Skomrock 

and a unanimous affirmative vote by all. 

 

Minutes taken by Glen Quigley. 
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